
Feb. 13th & 20th, 2022

St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 2/13 – The 6th Sunday in
Ordinary time
9:30am For the People of St. Cyril’s and St. Ann’s
Wedding Anniversary of +Ray and Ruby Tapko

Monday 2/14– Our Lady of Peace
Prayer Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 2/16 – The 6th Wednesday in
Ordinary Time
6:00pm  +Ruby Tapko and +Jack Little by The
Kaiser and Novak Families

Sunday 2/20 - The 7th Sunday in
Ordinary Time
9:30am +Paul Wrabec by Deborah Kriz +Patsy
Beal Panijan by Katherine Novak and Family

Monday 2/21 - Our Lady of Peace
Prayer Group 6:00pm

Wednesday  2/23 - Feast Day of St.
Polycarp
6:00pm   + Frank Cholak and +Don Powell by
The Kaiser and Novak Families

Sunday 2/27 – 8th Sunday in Ordinary
Time
9:30am +Mary Lou Woods by Porky on the 1st

Anniversary of her death
Dorothy Halastik on her 95th Birthday, March 3

Lectors
2/13 Carol Sheehan
2/20 Stan Salva
2/27 Lisa LeMay

Weekly Offering   
Jan.30 & Feb.6, 2022                          $4,088.00
Mass Stipends                                            10.00
Catholic Charities                                      20.00
Coffee Sales                                               30.00
Donation                                               3,000.00

Please continue to pray for the sick and
suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,  Jeff Workman,  Jason
Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, James
Collins, John Mikula, Dorothy Halastik,  Charles
Woods,  Annie Moran,  Suzanne Halastik, Jack and
Beverly O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary
Thomas, Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey, Bob and
Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody Meyers,
Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry Nauser, Mary
Ann Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey Cockrell,
Teresa Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father Carlyle,
Bill Davis, Carolyn Halastik Kay, Frank I. Calovich
and Dave Bulen and Family, Virginia Maglich and
Tom McDonnell.

For bulletin announcements or
events: Please contact Mary Puhr at
816-769-5177 or email her at
dwmkphr1@swbell.net. The bulletin is available
for online viewing at St. Cyril’s website
https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins

Birthday:
Dorothy Halastik, one of our parishioners,
will celebrate her 95th birthday on March 3.
Her address is 11516 Felton, Sugar Creek,
MO. 64054, if anyone would like to send her
birthday wishes.

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS:   
We won’t be having a Madri Gras Party this
year but we will still be selling our giant
cupcakes.  They will be for sale Sunday,
February 6th, 13th and 20th after Mass in
back of Church.  A surprise "baby" will be
hidden in several cupcakes each week.  Bring
your baby to Church on Sunday, February
27th to redeem it for a prize.  Cupcakes are
$2.00 each or 3 for $5.00.

HANDICAP ACCESS:
Ramp construction is scheduled to begin next
week weather permitting.  Construction may
limit handicap parking in the back but should
not affect entrance through the handicapped
door entrance.

CHOIR PRACTICE:
Sunday, February 20th after Mass.  We will be
practicing for Lent.  If anyone is interested in
joining us in song, please feel free to come to
practice that day.  

Fish Dinners
St. Ann’s Church will have their Famous Fish
Dinners every Friday during Lent (except Good
Friday) – March 4 to April 8, 2022, from 4:30 to
7:00 p.m.  St. Ann’s is located at the corner of
Cedar and Lexington in Independence, two blocks
north of 24 Highway and Huttig.  The menu
includes boiled shrimp, fried shrimp, catfish fillets,
baked battered cod fillets, French fries, boiled
potatoes, coleslaw, hush puppies and cornbread. 
 Ice tea, coffee, lemonade or water included with
dinner.  Beer and wine are available for an
additional donation. Assorted desserts also
available for purchase.  Dinner prices range from
$12.00 to $14.50.   Call 816-252-1160 for more
information.

Nativity of Mary will have their fish dinner
5:00pm to 7:30 pm Friday March 11th located at
10021 E. 36th Terrace, Indep. MO. 64052. Their
menu is a choice of Cod or Tilapia, green beans,
potato wedges, cole slaw, mac and cheese and corn
bread muffins. Drinks included with your $10 are
coffee, iced tea or lemonade. Beer and wine and
assorted desserts are available for purchase. Call
816-520-1575 for more info.

The St. Mary's High School Class of 1972
is planning a 50th Class Reunion! If you are a
member of the 1972 class, and have not previously
been contacted by a member of the reunion
committee, please email Cathy Richeson Hartford
at crimsoncathy@sbcglobal.net for more
information. If you know of someone who may be
in this class, we'd appreciate you passing this
information along. Thanks!
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